
Frequently Asked Questions - Shinzen Garden 

1. What are the hours of operation for Shinzen Garden?​
Shinzen Garden is open 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM daily from October 1- March 31 and 10:00 AM to 7:00 PM from 
April 1- September 30, though hours may vary during holidays or special events. Please check our website or 
contact us for up-to-date information. 

2. Is there an admission fee?​
Yes, there is an admission fee to enter Shinzen Garden. We offer discounted rates for children, students, seniors, and 
families of 2-5 people. For specific pricing, please visit our Admissions page or contact us directly. 

3. Are dogs allowed in the garden?​
Dogs are not allowed in Shinzen Garden, with the exception of trained service animals. This policy ensures a 
peaceful experience for all visitors. 

4. Can I bring food or drinks into the garden?​
Outside food and drinks are not permitted in the garden, except for bottled water. We ask that you respect this policy 
to maintain a clean and tranquil environment. 

5. Is there parking available in the garden?​
Yes, there is ample parking available near the garden entrance. Parking is $5 per car and may be paid via the City of 
Fresno kiosks in the parking area. 

6. Are there any guided tours available?​
Yes, Shinzen Garden offers guided tours for visitors who would like a deeper understanding of the garden’s history 
and design. Both private and school tours are available. Please visit our website for more information. 

7. Can I host an event or wedding at Shinzen Garden?​
Shinzen Garden offers event rental spaces for weddings, corporate gatherings, and other special occasions. For more 
details on booking and availability, please visit our Events page or contact our staff. 

8. Is Shinzen Garden wheelchair accessible?​
Yes, Shinzen Garden is wheelchair accessible, and we strive to ensure that all guests can fully enjoy the beauty of 
the garden. 

9. Are there restrooms available?​
Yes, restroom facilities are available on-site for the convenience of our visitors. 

10. Can I take photographs in the garden?​
Yes, photography is allowed in Shinzen Garden for personal use. You must purchase a photo permit via our website, 
or on-site at the gatehouse before your entrance in the garden. We do ask that you be mindful of other visitors and 
refrain from using tripods or other equipment that could obstruct pathways. 

If you have additional questions or need further information, feel free to contact us. We look forward to welcoming 
you to Shinzen Garden! 


	Frequently Asked Questions - Shinzen Garden 

